Jamie Gray

From: Katie Asmuth < katie.asmuth@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 9:09 PM

To: Jamie Gray

Subject: Support of Woodmen stop!

[You don't often get email from katie.asmuth@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Just wanted to write and say I know there is a lot of opposition from neighbors for the Woodmen bus stop- but that I know many families on Woodmen who are thrilled - including us! We can't wait to have direct access from home to town and the mountain! I know the opposing voices are loud- and to be honest- I want to remain anonymous as to not offend any neighbors. But there are many of us- especially with kids- that are thrilled at the prospect of a bus stop safe walking distance from home!

I don't think you are hearing this support as much as the opposition is very loud- so wanted to send a note to say thank you.

This work is tough! And I know there are pros and cons to every decision. I've been impressed at the transparency and professionalism surrounding this issue.

Again- prefer to be anonymous- thank you.

-Woodmen Street full time resident household

Sent from my iPhone